
Report of the Web Manager 

June 2025 

 

Our website should serve the needs of the monthly meetings, worships groups, 

committees, staff, clerks, and individual Friends that make up SAYMA. If the 

website could better support you or the work you are trying to accomplish, please 

be in touch. 

 

Friends can help me to keep the website useful in the following ways: 

• Committee clerks: please let me know if you would like space on 
sayma.org to publish news and information on whatever work you are 
doing. 

 

• Monthly Meeting clerks and SAYMA Reps, or anyone else who spots 
something incorrect or out of date: please help me keep your meeting’s 
information current on the sayma.org website. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Charlie Wilton 

SAYMA web manager 

web@sayma.org 


